NOTICE OF REFERENDUM RESULT
February 2, 2022

Dear CPFN Members:

Please be advised that CPFN’s electors voted against the amendments to the Chipewyan Prairie
First Nation Band Custom Election Code in the referendum vote held on February 2, 2022.

Out of 143 electors who voted, 64 voted in favour and 79 voted against the amendments. Since a
majority of CPFN’s electors voted against the amendments in the first vote, there will not be a
second vote held on February 3, 2022.

This means that Chipewyan Prairie First Nation’s elections will continue to be governed under
its current election code, the Chipewyan Prairie First Nation Band Custom Election Code, except
that the requirement in the Code that voters and candidates reside on reserve for 6 months before
an election will not apply.

Thank you to all those who participated in the referendum vote.

Chipewyan Prairie First Nation



